Email notification for EIA’s Energy Conference Participants Survey

Dear EIA conference participant, 
Thank you for attending the 2015 EIA Energy Conference.   
To help us plan the 2016 conference, we would appreciate your feedback on this short survey.   
[bookmark: _GoBack]Also, we have posted many of the conference presentations at http://xxxxxxxx.  More presentations will be posted soon. 
 
We hope to see you next year,
Office of Communications
U.S. Energy Information Administration
 
Take this survey



